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Dear Alumnae/i and Friends,

Five years ago, Mount Saint Vincent celebrated its centennial 
as a College. While we reflect upon and affirm the College’s 
mission annually, the centennial was special. We celebrated 
vibrantly our most important commitments—our values as a 
Sisters of Charity college.  

In the following pages, you will find a report detailing how the 
Mount has distinguished itself over the past five years. The 
opportunities available to students are evolving through an 
expanded and enriched curriculum, campus improvements, 
and new efforts to leverage our identity as a Sisters of Charity 
institution. The College’s work is inspiring; the future is very bright.   

Innovations are wide-ranging; some are unique. All share two 
common motivations. First, to cultivate that love of excellence 
and aversion to mediocrity that define exceptional education. 
Second, to help students discover themselves and their talents 
in their service to the common good.   

Alumnae/i, friends, and benefactors like you are vital to this 
work. Your generosity maintains the exceptional quality of our 
programs and the College’s unwavering commitment to educational access, while simultaneously providing the 
foundation for growth and stability. The support you provide the College is invaluable to current students and to 
those to come. Thank you.

										          Sincerely,

					   

										          Charles L. Flynn, Jr. 
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